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18UR008 has been appealed.

Fletcher Lacock, AICP
Planner III - Current Planning Division
Department of Community Development
605.394-4120

From: Janelle Finck <janelle@fisklandsurveying.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 9:57 AM
To: Fisher Vicki <Vicki.Fisher@rcgov.org>; Lacock Fletcher <Fletcher.Lacock@rcgov.org>
Cc: sdicicle@gmail.com; Chris Long <chris@rapidcitycommercial.com>; Kief Hansen
<kiefhansen@gmail.com>
Subject: #18UR008 - Appeal

CAUTION: This email is from an outside source. Use caution before opening attachments,
clicking links or providing confidential information.

Vicki & Fletcher:

On behalf of the applicant (Dr. Anderson) and the owners (Black Hills Works) we would like to appeal
the denial #18UR008 to allow a school in a Light Industrial zoning district.

My understanding is that the application for the rezone (with the recommendation to deny) will be
heard by Council on Monday, August 20, 2018. 

Can you please confirm that the appeal will also be heard at the same meeting and can be placed in
conjunction with the rezone on the Council agenda?
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